
SPRITE CLUB OF SA 

GENERAL MEETING 

1 JULY 2024 

MINUTES 

1. President Robin welcomed members and guests to an informal meeting based around wine, 

cheese and a chat at 20:15. 

2. Apologies: Gary & Molly Beaton, David & Di Low, Sue Stephenson, Daryl Ottewill, Michael 

McLaren, Chris Brine. 

3. Minutes of previous meeting: were not tendered. 

4. Correspondence In: Wodonga Nationals final report and magazine 

                                   Goblin’s Gazette 

                              Out: Nil 

5. Treasurers Report: Kerry presented the June 2024 report which was accepted, Moved Carole Tye 

seconded Gary Dodd 

6. Webmaster: Robin advised that the remaining grant money had been spent on the systems 

upgrade and he and Gordon were working through the operating procedures to see what traps 

may exist. 

7. Social: Winter solstice run was cancelled due to extreme weather. Don Cardone advised that the 

Pea and Pie night would be held on Saturday 24 August at Fullarton. Please advise Don if you are 

attending to help him plan the catering, further details will be circulated during the month. Gary 

Dodd advised a meeting had been arranged at “Richmonds” date TBC. Carole Tye mentioned the 

SCCSA Classic & Modern section were having an open meeting, details TBA 

8. Club registration: Four new log books were issued 1 Sprite, 1 ICV & 2 Clubbies. SA Dept T&I will 

be issuing revised Certificate of Exemption notices that mention ICV to cover all vehicles 

effected. 

9. Competition Report: June Super-sprint had 58 entries, with four entries from club members. 

Three more Super-sprints are scheduled for this year so there is still the chance to have a go! 

10. Clubbies SA Report: Little to report apart from ongoing interest from Clubbie members on how 

we are handling the ICV process. 

11. Regalia: Winter clothing will be ordered 5 July.  

12. Library: Miles reported nothing had changed apart from the President and Secretary leaning on 

it for the duration of the meeting!! 

13. Buy & Sell:  Two distributors, new Weber carby with all the required fittings and manifold to suit 

Sprite. See Robin (he needs to support the ALFA repairs!) 

14. General Business: Reminder of forthcoming events Pea & Pie night, Annual dinner and a 

combined Sprite Club – Austin Healey Club display day in November 

 

Meeting closed at 20:50 after a very enjoyable evening of wine cheese and tall stories. 

 

 

 



 


